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Dear Mrs Lena Trend, 
President of the Soroptimist Club of Aarhus,  

 
 
 
 
The Soroptimist International Club in Craiova was founded in 1993.  
In the period 1991-1993, the Club from Aarhus actively participated in the 

organization of the future Club from Craiova and kept close ties of friendship for a 
long time after that (the last visit in Craiova was organized in 2018, for the 25Th 
anniversary of our Club).  

It is therefore with great pleasure that we invite you and all Soroptimists from 
Aarhus to participate to the celebration of the 30Th Jubilee of our Club. 

This event will be organized in Craiova on Friday, September 22, 2023.  
Other meetings and visits will be organized on Saturday, September 23, 2023. 
It would be a great honor and joy for us to have you as dear guests at this 

anniversary. 
 
 
My best regards, 
 
 
 
 
Dana Constantinescu  
President 2021-2023 
Soroptimist International Club of Craiova 
E-mail dconsta@yahoo.com  

 
 

Craiova 
8.06.2023 
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